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Stoughton Utilities Donates To City of Stoughton Economic
Development Program

Stoughton Utilities recently donated $1,000 to the City of Stoughton Economic
Development Program. The donation came from Stoughton Utilities and their power
provider, WPPI Energy, as part of their Community Economic Development Program,
through which the utility is able to make an economic development contribution to the

community it serves.

Pictured below presenting the check is Robert Kardasz, Utilities Director, to Laurie

Sullivan, City of Stoughton Director of Finance and Economic Development.




